
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
 
 
On Friday May 09, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. Community Consolidated School District 59 will 
present the District’s plans for providing special education services to students with 
disabilities who attend private/parochial schools or are homeschooled for the 2025/2026 
school year. This meeting will take place at the Community Consolidated School District 59 
Administration Building, 1001 Leicester Road, Elk Grove Village, IL. If you have a student 
with a disability or who may have a disability who (1) attends a private/parochial school 
within the District’s boundaries or (2) homeschool your student and reside within the 
boundaries of Community Consolidated School District 59, you are urged to participate. 
 
If you have further questions pertaining to this meeting or if you plan to attend, please 
contact Dr. Elizabeth deGruy, Executive Director for Educational Services, at 
847-593-4335. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


